
DEPARTMENT OF TRADE AND INDUSTRY

NATIONAL LIQUOR POLICY

EXTENSION FOR THE PUBLIC TO COMMENT ON THE NATIONAL LIQUOR
POLICY

I, Dr. Rob Davies, Minister of Trade and Industry, having published in a Government
Gazette, Notice 446 of 2015, inviting the public to comment on the National Liquor
Policy within 30 calendar days from the date of publication which was 20 May 2015,
hereby extend the said period for a further 30 calendar days.

Interested persons may submit written comments on the proposed National Liquor
Policy closing on 13 August 2015 to:

Director -General, Department of Trade and Industry
Private Bag X84
Pretoria
0001

Or Hand deliver to

77 Meintjies street
Block B, 1st Floor
Sunnyside
Pretoria
Fax No: 012 394 6573

Email: N ele @thedti.gov.za

Dr Rob Davies, ' P

Minister of Trade and Industry

18 June 2015

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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